

Little Vine PBC members and friends,

Due to public health safety concerns and governmental recommendations to avoid gatherings of ten or more people, and in an abundance of caution for the health and safety of our members and visitors, until further notice, Little Vine Primitive Baptist Church will forego meeting in person at the church house, and instead host a Facebook Live Stream transmission of the Sunday sermon at 11:00 am Central time, each Sunday.

To watch live (or after the event) on Facebook, please click the Events tab on this page. Since I am not confident that we can accommodate an online song service, I recommend that you pray and sing together where you are before the sermon airs at 11:00 am.

Following the service, the video will be posted on the church website and on our YouTube channel for viewing by those who do not subscribe to Facebook.

While I know this is a disappointment, it is also the opportunity for us to develop and refine these alternate methods of making portions of our worship service available to those who can not join us in person. What we put in place now should serve us well once our regular services resume, as well.

Please continue to watch over your health and that of your family, and to pray for all affected by this trying situation.

Also, if you feel inclined, please RSVP on the Event page that you plan to attend the Live Stream and share it with others on Facebook.

In love and service to Him and to you, Brother Mark

